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‘ Nancy Zakon to Receive the 2023 Izaak Walton Award

We're All Invited!

https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Special-E-Blast--An-Invitation-from-Nancy-Zakon.htmI?s0id=1115189453068&aid=5mAck3F6¢cL4 1/2


https://s.rs6.net/t?e=5mAck3F6cL4&c=1&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=5mAck3F6cL4&c=3&r=1
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1115189453068&p=oi
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10

9/21/23, 9:24 AM Special E-Blast, An Invitation from Nancy Zakon

Our founder, Nancy Zakon, is being presented the 1zaak
Walton Award by the American Museum of Fly Fishing
(AMFF) on March 13th via ZOOM at 8:00 PM EST and is
being honored at a celebratory reception on March 14th at the
Key Largo Anglers Club at 6:00 PM.

Nancy is inviting all of us to participate in the ZOOM call on
March 13th by registering at amff.org/iwa-2023 and to join her
and AMFF Board representatives at the reception and auction
on March 14th. Spouses/partners are also invited. Please RSVP
to amfflwamff.org. Both the ZOOM registration and the
reception are complimentary.

The AMFF established the [zaak Walton Award in 2014 to honor and celebrate individuals
who live by the Compleat Angler philosophy. Their passion for the sport of fly fishing and
involvement in their angling community provides inspiration to others and promotes the
legacy of leadership for future generations.

Nancy has lived that philosophy. As past president of the International Women's Fly
Fishers, instructor in ORVIS's first women's fly fishing school, a designer of ORVIS's first
women's flyfishing gear, founder of Juliana's Anglers and Sporting Club of New York City
and of the Bonefish Bonnies, she has been a trailblazer for women in fly fishing.

Thank you, Nancy, for all you have done and continue to do for the Bonnies. We thank
you for the invitation and look forward to being with you on March 14th.

VISIT OUR WEBSITE at www.bonefishbonnies.com
EMAIL: Bonefishbonniesl@gmail.com
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